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Niagara-on-the-Lake Council Refers 

Matter to Police and Integrity 

Commissioner 
  
For Immediate Release                      March 22, 2023  
 
On March 20, Niagara-on-the-Lake Town Council was informed of a matter involving a 
third party’s interaction with a member of Council that warranted investigation. 
  
Town Council directed the Chief Administrative Officer (CAO) to bring the matter to the 
attention of the Integrity Commissioner and to notify police. Both steps were taken 
immediately. 
  
The work of the Integrity Commissioner and the police are important investigative 
processes that need to be carried out in a professional and confidential manner. 
  
The Town will respect the investigative processes, assisting and supporting any reviews 
and investigations to the best of its ability. 
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